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Project update – Work continuing on Mona Vale Road, Forest 
Way and Garigal Road, Terrey Hills 

The NSW Government is funding two intersection upgrades as part of its $300 
million Urban Roads Pinch Point Program and its $225 million Pinch Point Program, 
which aim to reduce congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest 
corridors 

Roads and Maritime Services is delivering this project, which involves intersection improvements at Mona 

Vale Road and Forest Way, and at Forest Way and Garigal Road, Terrey Hills.  

Progress so far and the next stage 

We have finished setting up the site compound and implementing traffic management. The work still to be 

done includes:  

 relocating utilities 
 relocating the bus stop on Forest Way to north of Garigal Road 
 building the median, road lanes and traffic islands 
 painting road markings 

Temporary cycle lane changes 

We have temporarily closed the cycle lanes along Forest Way during construction. The westbound cycle 

lane on Mona Vale Road near the intersection with Forest Way will be closed from December. All affected 

cycle lanes will open again at the end of the project. 

Cyclists travelling along this section of Mona Vale Road and Forest Way will need to join the main (left) 

traffic lane through the construction zone.  

The following measures are in place to ensure the safe flow of traffic: 

 60 km/h speed limit in the construction zone (eg the 60km/h zone starts 240m before the start of 
construction on Forest Way north bound) 

 electronic message boards on each approach, including messages such as:  
o Forest Way road works 
o cycle lanes temporarily closed 
o shared road 
o cycle merge ahead 

 speed monitoring by mobile radar with indicator signs at various times throughout the project 
 increased police patrols, when feasible 
 Watch for Bicycles signs 
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Our work schedule 

We are continuing with our work until Friday 22 December. Construction will pause over the holiday period, 
however traffic management and reduced speed limits will remain in place. We will then be on site between 
Wednesday 3 January and Saturday 30 June, weather permitting, excluding public holidays.  

Our day work hours continue to be between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am and 
1pm on Saturday. Our night work hours will continue to be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday.   

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may still be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by midnight. 

Traffic changes 

There will still be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane 
closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic 
controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, DM Roads, on 1800 332 660 or 
enquiries_nsw@dmroads.com.au. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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